
 
 
From: Geoffrey Kane [mailto:gpka ]  
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2012 9:53 AM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Subject: U.S. vs. Apple, Inc., et al., 12-cv-2826 (DLC) (SDNY 
 
Dear Attorney Read 
 
I am an addiction medicine physician and sometime author (Inner-City Alcoholism 1981) 
working on a book (Invitation to Recovery).  I have a stake in the future of publishing and 
am troubled that the Court may apply anti-trust law to eliminate an adaptation that 
preserves a measure of healthy diversity in this rapidly evolving industry. 
 
Geoff Kane, MD, MPH 
 

[REDACTED]




